PFC2015-0426
Letters of Support ATTACHMENT 2

e THE CITY OF

2« - CALGARY

OFFICE OF THE COUNCILLORS

2015 January 8"

Colin D’Costa
Corporate Services

The City of Calgary

Re: Letter of Support for name “George & Annie Wood Par

y. | fully support their naming of the park “George and Annie

Il the success.

P.O. Box 2100, Stn. M, #8001, Calgary, AB, Canada T2P 2M5 T 403.268.2430 F 403.268.8091

Proudly serving a great city
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BOWNESS

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

November 18, 2014

Chair - Municipal Names Committee
The City of Calgary | Mail Code #8026
P.O. Box 2100, Station M,
Calgary, AB Canada T2P 2M5

To Whom It May Concern:

upport in the naming of a

Ph: A%mmw%%m..ww%%_.ozma of m%_oo:N mmaom m.u_o%é N.W., Calgary, Alberta, T3B 4P9 www.mybowness.com
_ummmmoz
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November 19, 2014

Attention: Mr. Colin D’Costa

Letters of Support

PFC2015-0426
ATTACHMENT 2

» Woop's HOMES

SERVING CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES

City of Calgary/Municipal Names Committee

Since 1914

My name is Dr. Jane Matheson, Chief Executive Officer of Wood’s Homes, a nationally
recognized and accredited children’s mental health centre based here in Calgary.

Wood’s Homes was founded as an orphanage in 1914 by Reverend Gegrge Wood. We are

Jane Matheson,
CEO, Wood’s Homes
cc- Bowness Historical Society

Celebrating 100 Years of - M
Service in the Community AoGRaDTID S SR
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PARKDALE CAMPUS

805 37 Street N.W.

Calgary, AB T2N 4N§

Tel: (403) 270-4102

Fax: (403) 283-9735

www.woodshomes.ca

Registered Charity Bus #11930 3584 RR0001

We Never Say No.
We Never Give Up.
We Never Turn Anyone Away.
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Larry and Sheila Clayden
8951 — 33" Ave. N.W.
Calgary, Alberta, T3B 1M2

Phone: 403-288-2445

Colin D'Costa
Chairman, Municipal Names Committee

RE: Naming of the Park existing at 9015 — 48" Ave. N.W.

We have lived in the block east of this Park since we were
9008 — 48" Ave. NW. from 1946.
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